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 NEWSLETTER 2023 

Friday 12th January 2024  

 

Happy New Year!  
We have had a really busy first week back with lots of learning ahead! Please keep an eye on Class Dojo for 

notifications about events and celebrations in school this term.  

 

Happy Retirement Mr Larvin  
Thank you for all your kind words and wishes for Mr Larvin today on his retirement, we will see you all on the 

playground at 3.30pm to wish him all the best with a round of “for he is a jolly good fellow” and some secret 

sparkle!  

Clubs start Monday 15th January 2024  
Please make sure you have signed up to the clubs before next week – to secure your child’s place.  

 

Diary Dates this half term.  
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Attendance   HERO so far this term …  
 

Here 
Everyday 
Ready and 
Ontime 
   

 

Year 5  
96% 

Wintery Weather  
Wintery weather is more imminent than ever on the forecasts for the next few weeks, please make sure you 

have access to our Class Dojo App to get the latest updates from school. We will notify you if school is closed 

if there is significant snowfall over night and where schoolwork can be found for the day via remote learning.  

We will not close if it starts to snow during the day but will update parents if early collection is being advised 

because of the state of the roads and access to school. We always assess the weather before breaks and 

lunchtimes during the winter months to ensure all our children are safe. Please also make sure your child 

comes dressed appropriately for being outside at breaks at this time of year and ensure all items of clothing 

are named! 

 

SEND Parent Meetings  
Our SEND leader, Mr Stewart is offering meetings with parents to discuss their child’s educational needs 

every other week starting on Monday 15th January 9-10am. If you are worried about your child’s progress, if 

they have special educational needs, if you need advice about your child’s additional needs these sessions 
are to help and support our families. Please call the office to book an appointment.  

 

Learning Newsletters  
The spring term newsletters will be up on the website next week – please take a look at what we are 

focusing on across the school.  

 

PTA event – Hot off the press!  

 


